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 FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
 
A visit to the school lunch hall today means 
from next week we are going to be reminding 
the children about good manners: use of a 
knife and fork, putting knives and forks 
together when finished and not speaking with 
a mouth full! I am sure these happen in your 
home but slip when there is such a social 
element to the children’s lunch time. Please 
help us by using the weekend to practice at 
home - huge thanks.  
 
Year 6 SATs 
 
Next week our Year 6 children take part in 
their statutory tests. The children have worked 
hard, are well prepared and ready to shine.  
Please keep them in your prayers next week.  
 
Weekly attendance: w/c 6th May 2024  
 
Well done to Year 4 for reaching ‘The Golden 
Goal’ - for the highest attendance and to Yrs 3 
& 6 for the least lates this week. 
 

Year group Lates Attendance 

Reception 2 97.63% 

Year 1 7 96.70% 

Year 2 4 97.47% 

Year 3 1 96.99% 

Year 4 2 99.04% 

Year 5 4 97.15% 

Year 6 1 97.94% 

Whole School 21 97.57% 

 
OTHER NEWS 
 
Warm and Wet Weather 

As the summer finally arrives, please ensure 

sun screen is applied to your child in the 

morning before drop-off. Labelled sun hats are 

also important to protect faces from UV rays. 

With wet weather still around, please ensure 

your child has a jacket – this enables the 

children to play outside when there is light rain.  

 
 

 
FINALLY 
 
Prayer 
 
Dear God, thank you for a wonderful world, 
filled with generous people and kind teachers. 
Thank you for the blooming spring and long 
sunny days. Please pray for us in the final 
months of this school year. Amen Leah H 6N 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Angela Abrahams 
Headteacher 
headteacher@st-marys.richmond.sch.uk 
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